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COUNCIL OF ACADEMIC DEANS 

The Council of Academic Deans met in Dr. Cravens! office 
Tuesday, December 15, at 1 :30 p. m. All deans were present except 
Dr. Page, who was represented by Dr. Clark. 

Most of the meeting was spent discussing the on-campus 
nominees for the Graduate Dean position. 

Sabbatical Leave requests by Dr. Ronald Nash, Miss Julia 
Neal and Miss Sara Tyler were discussed. The deans recommended 
that all three be approved. Dr. Willson E. Wood! s request to have the 
second half of his sabbatical deferred until the summer of 1972 was 
also approved. 

Dr. Hourigan suggested that the faculty evaluation form be re­
studied by the deans. 

Dr. C ravens asked the deans to submit to him written comments 
on the three Graduate Dean candidates after the third prospect, Dr. Sandifur, 
completed his visit to Western. 

,,!,he next Deans I meeting will be at 10: 00 a. m., Thursday, 
January 7 - all day meeting. 

The meeting adjourned at 3: 10 p. m. 
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